
CENTRAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

December 12, 2016 

COMMUNICATION 
»- Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The 

award is given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for 
December were: Jenna Baskin, First Grade; Addison Wolff, Third Grade; Cole Weber, 
Eighth Grade; and Sabrina Smith-Amos, Twelfth Grade. 

»- Arc:hitect Lee Gray gave a presentation on Concrete Thin Shell &:hoof Projects; dome 
shaped structures presented as energy efficient, safe, sustainable and cost effective. 

BOARD ACTION 
» Approved meeting minutes of the regular Board meeting of November 14, 2016, as 

submitted. 
» Appointed Director Schneiter as Board Communications Officer (BCO). The purpose of 

the BCO will be to increase the flow of information from the School Board and the 
Administration to the Central Linn Community. The Board reviewed a draft outline of 
authorized BOC functions. 

BUSINESS 
» Acknowledged the hire of Mikayla Neddeau as student transporter; Rachel Travis and 

Kallina Lathrom as education assistants; and the resignation of education assistant, 
Sheila Sloan and football coach, Dusty Burchfield. 

» Reviewed as first reading, school board policy GBA, Equal Employment Opportunity. 

REPORT 
> Superintendent Gordner reported he had toured the elementary school with Sara 

Bergsund, of Bergsund & Delaney Arc:hitecture and Planning regarding the development 
of a rehabilitation plan with costs for the building. He hoped to have more information 
for the January meeting. 

» A meeting with Samaritan Health and Willamette Neighborhood Housing is scheduled 
for January 12, regarding the Brownsville building. A representation of Board 
members was encouraged to attend this meeting. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
JANUARY 9, 2017 - 6:30 P.M. - CLES LIBRARY 


